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 Michele Sklar OBJ2016/1814/P 05/05/2016  07:51:21 The grant of these extraction units at ground floor and extraction units at first (both of which have 

already been installed) will direct all waste air directly into one of my bedrooms and my kitchen.  This 

is totally unacceptable.  Apart from the fact that these units are an eyesore I cannot believe that this is 

environmentally acceptable.
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